
PUBLIC NOTICE 
CITY OF MADISON 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 
Policy Committee Meeting 

 
Notice is hereby given to all citizens, press and any interested parties that the  

Policy Committee for the City of Madison Board of Education will meet  
on July 11, 2022 at 9:00 AM 

in the teacher resource room at  
Madison City Schools Central Office 

(211 Celtic Drive, Madison, Alabama). 
 
 

*This notice posted on July 5, 2022, by Dr. Edwin C. Nichols, Jr., Superintendent of 
Madison City Schools.   

 
Under Alabama law, all meetings of the Board are required to be open to the public. However, because of 

the COVID-19 outbreak, no one who is sick should attend the meeting. 


